

Headteacher: Mrs C. Baron

Chair of Governors: Monsignor Liam Slattery

St. Peter's Catholic Primary School

Horton Road Gloucester GL1 3PY

Tel: 01452 524 792

Email: admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk

Following in Jesus' footsteps, we live, love and learn together as a school family to build a better world.

1st March 2022

Dear Parents,

<u>Ukraine Appeal</u>

Today, the School Council met to discuss how we as a school can support our Ukrainian community in Gloucester and in the Ukraine itself.

The children expressed the need to support the people out in Ukraine and those that are seeking refuge. With this in mind, we are asking for donations that can be brought into school, collected and then given to The Ukrainian Church of the Good Shepherd, where they will be sent to help those in need.

Please see the list below of what is currently needed:

PERSONAL HYGIENE		Food/drink	Other	
Wet wipes	Bars of Soap	Protein bars	Socks	Spanners
Antiseptic	Nappies	3 in 1 coffee sachets	Thermals	Socket sets
wipes	Baby food	Small packets of	Shoe liners	Tow ropes
First Aid kits	Barrier cream	dried fruits and nuts	Gloves/mittens	Jump leads
Fabric Plasters	Multivitamins	Cuppa-soups	Snoods	Candles
Tooth brushes	Paracetamol	Cereals	Woolly hats	Screwdrivers
Toothpaste	Feminine	Other instant foods	Torches	Wrench
Bandages	Hygiene	that can be added	batteries	Spare fuses
Dressings	products	to boiling water.		
•				

Boxes will be available in each classroom for the children to bring in donations.

Please can we have all donations into school by Tuesday 8th March.

Thank you in advance for your support,

School Council children and Mrs MacDonald









